Notice to Demolish Sheds Located at
155 Washington Avenue

To: Asher Woodworth
Akasha 155 LLC
142 High Street, STE 409
Portland, ME 04101

From: Johnny Ritzo
Diving Rock, LLC
15 Howard Street
Portland, ME 04101

Date: November 1, 2016

Dear Asher:

| am writing to inform you that | have applied for a demolition permit with the City of Portland to
remove two sheds located at 155 Washington Avenue, Portland, ME 04101. The first shed is 15’
X 18’ feet and the second is 18’ x 20°.

An inspection was performed by Northeast Test Consultants and no materials containing friable
asbestos were found.

Should you have any questions or concerns, you can contract me by phone or email:

- Phone: (207) 577 - 3873

- Email: johnnyritzo@gmail.com

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
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Johnny Ritzo
Diving Rock, LLC



Notice to Demolish Sheds Located at
155 Washington Avenue

To: Benjamin Austin & William Buss
28 Rocky Hill Rd
Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107

From: Johnny Ritzo
Diving Rock, LLC
15 Howard Street
Portland, ME 04101

Date: November 1, 2016

Dear Benjamin and Wiliiam:

I am writing to inform you that | have applied for a demolition permit with the City of Portland to
remove two sheds located at 155 Washington Avenue, Portland, ME 04101. The first shed is 15’
X 18’ feet and the second is 18’ x 20'.

An inspection was performed by Northeast Test Consultants and no materials containing friable
asbestos were found.

Should you have any questions or concerns, you can contract me by phone or email:

Phone: (207) 577 - 3873
- Email: johnnyritzo@gmail.com

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,
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Joﬁnny Ritzo
Diving Rock, LLC



